Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Toby Rhodes <Toby@percussionpetroleum.com>

Sent: Friday, November 2, 2018 3:38 PM

To: Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov)

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD; Jerry Mathews; Michael Martin; Lupe Carrillo; John
Campbell; Lelan Anders

Subject: [EXT] 30-015-38163 Huber Federal #3H

The production battery on the location of the subject well experienced a spill during the early morning hours of
November 11, 2018. A newly installed LACT unit circulated oil into a stock tank that then ran over. Estimated volume of
the spill was 250-300 barrels of crude oil. All of the spilled oil remained inside the containment berm surrounding the
battery. The free liquid inside the berm was vacuumed up totaling 165 barrels of crude.

Jim Amos of the BLM was notified by phone at approximately 3:30 mountain time of the event. Jim requested that |
forward the above information to him by email.

Thanks,

Toby Rhodes
VP of Production

Percussion Petroleum, LLC

919 Milam St. Suite 2475
Houston, TX 77002

Main: 713.518.1331

Mobile: 575.748.5359
Toby@PercussionPetroleum.com
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